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Have you heard the news? 

 
Santa Claus Is Comin’ To Town! 

 

Santa will be in Potwin on December 15th 

at 11:00 AM.   

 

Look for him by the Christmas tree. 
 

As you can imagine, he is very busy this 
time of year, but he was able to free up an 

hour in his schedule to visit with the 
wonderful children of Potwin.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored by Potwin Lions Club, Potwin PRIDE, and The City of Potwin. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Potwin PRIDE News 

 

 We harvested 4,155 pounds of vegetables at the Ken Whittington 

Memorial Plant a Row for the Hungry Garden this year.  We had 620 pounds of 

turnips to finish the season.  We want to thank all who have helped with the 

garden project this year.   

 The steering committee met November 15 and elected officers.  They 

are Dean Schmidt president, Alan Whiteside vice-president, and Melvina Jones 

secretary/treasurer.  We decided we would furnish candy canes for Santa to give out when the 

Lions Club has him in town.  We don’t plan to work on the other projects until next year.   

 The next PRIDE meeting will be January 17 at 7:30 PM at the Community House. 

Melvina Jones, secretary 

 

 

There are 3 Remington 
School Concerts to help you 
get in the Christmas Spirit! 

 

December 4th @ 7PM  
Remington Middle  

December 10th @ 7PM  
Remington High  

December 11th @ 7PM  
Remington Elementary

 

 



 



 

 

The kindergarteners at RES celebrated Thanksgiving by having the Pilgrims (Mrs. Friesen's class) and 

Indians (Mrs. Floyd's class) meet up for a sample of pumpkin bread and pumpkin pie. 

They also viewed the movie "A Charlie Brown Thanksgiving." 

 

Potwin Public Library News 
To better serve you, our hours are changing! We will now be open Monday- Thursday 1pm to 7pm. 

I will have new bookmarks and it will be posted around town for reminders, as well as online. This 

change allows for our patrons to come in after school or work. As always, if you have a concern or 

need special accommodations, please let me know. I am happy to help.  

 

With the days getting shorter, what’s better than being 
snuggled up with a good book or watching a movie? We 

have both! Combined with hot cocoa or hot tea, they 
are proven to help with the stress of the holidays.  

 
*Hot cocoa and hot tea, are not included 

with any checked out items*  
 
   

Have a Merry Christmas! 
~Tonya 

 


